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June 4, 2021 
 
President Joe Biden 
Vice President Kamala Harris 
Office of the President 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20500 
 
 
RE: Biden-Harris Administration to Invest $7 Billion From American Rescue Plan to Hire and Train 
Public Health Workers in Response to COVID-19 
 
President Biden and Vice President Harris, 
 
The National Environmental Health Association (NEHA) represents more than 6,600 
governmental, private, academic, and uniformed services sector environmental health 
professionals in the U.S., its territories, and internationally. NEHA is the profession’s strongest 
advocate for excellence in the practice of environmental health as it delivers on its mission to 
build, sustain, and empower an effective environmental health workforce. 
 
NEHA applauds the White House efforts in its redistribution of $7.4 billion from the American 
Rescue Plan to hire and train public health workers in response to COVID-19, including $4.4 
billion to state and local governments 

https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/statements-releases/2021/05/13/fact-sheet-biden-harris-administration-to-invest-7-billion-from-american-rescue-plan-to-hire-and-train-public-health-workers-in-response-to-covid-19/
https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/statements-releases/2021/05/13/fact-sheet-biden-harris-administration-to-invest-7-billion-from-american-rescue-plan-to-hire-and-train-public-health-workers-in-response-to-covid-19/


https://emergency-neha.org/covid19/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/COVID-19-EH-Workforce-Needs-Assessment-II-Report.pdf
https://www.naccho.org/uploads/downloadable-resources/Programs/Public-Health-Infrastructure/NACCHO_2019_Profile_final.pdf
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indoor air is clean, and that vermin are controlled. They are on the ground when a natural 
disaster strikes, providing their communities with safe food and water. 
 
By disregarding the environmental health workforce, the Biden-Harris plan to support the 
development of the next generation of public health leaders will neglect a critical part of the 
workforce responsible for environmental public health. 
 
As the White House seeks to work with leaders from across the public health community, NEHA 
recommends that this includes leaders from the environmental public health community. Being 
part of this effort will acknowledge the value provided by the environmental health workforce, 
while ensuring that this effort achieves the maximum success for the state and local public 
health workforce, as well as your Administration. 
 
NEHA supports this effort and wants to see it succeed yet has doubts to its success if the second 
largest sector of the public health workforce is not included. 
 
NEHA looks forward to working with the Administration on this effort. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Sandra Long, REHS, RS 
Addison, Texas 
NEHA President, 202-2021 
President@NEHA.org 
 

 
David T. Dyjack, DrPH, CIH 
Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer 
ddyjack@NEHA.org 
 
 
cc: 
Senator Patty Murray, WA, Chair 
Senate Committee on Health, Education, Labor, and Pensions 
Senate Subcommittee on Department of Labor, Health and Human Services, and Education, and 
Related Agencies 
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